
MEMO

TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

DATE:

PUBLIC DOCUMENT
INDEX No.

#9 0 52 4
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE
MUSCATINE. IOWA

A.J. Johnson, City Administrator

Steven Boka, Director of Planning, Zoning & Building Safety

Bridge Tribute Plaza
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Attached hereto, please find a proposed agreement between the City of Muscatine and the
Iowa Department of Transportation (IDOT) for the design and construction of the Bridge
Tribute Plaza.

If approved, the Bridge Tribute Plaza will be located between E. Harbor Drive and the
Riverfront Trail in the general vicinity of the drinking fountain (see attached). The site
was selected (in part) because it provides a clear view of the High Bridge abutment and
the Norbert Beckey Bridge. Materials selected for use as a part of the final project will
be comparable to the materials used at Millennium Plaza and the Muscatine Mist.

The original application for $88,190.00 in funding through the Scenic By Ways program
was approved by City Council in November of 2006 on behalf of the Leadership
Muscatine program. The agreement states that the City will receive 80% of the total
project cost, or $70,552.00 from this program. The remaining project costs will be
provided through Leadership Muscatine fund raising efforts.

The design and location has been reviewed and approved by the City of Muscatine
Recreation Advisory Commission and has the support of the Community Improvement
Action Team (CIAT).

Please place this agreement on the agenda for City Council consideration during their
July 3^ meeting.






















